
 

 

 

  

We will be on Week 3 of our new Winter 

Menu next week. 

On a very wet afternoon, two teams of boys from Year 4 headed over to Wick-

ford Town Football Ground to play against other Wickford Schools in a foot-

ball Tournament. 

The A Team played 4 games in total, winning 2 and drawing 2 finishing 1st in 

their group. 

Well done to everyone that took part. 

The B Team played 3 games and won all 3 

also finishing 1st in their group.  

All boys played extremely well and 

showed great team spirit in very wet and 

dark conditions.   

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for helping us to support 

this event today. We will update 

you on how much was raised next 

week. 
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 On Wednesday, we 

respected the two 

minute silence in 

classes. 

Thank you for all your donations to this 

year’s poppy appeal, we will let you know 

how much money we have raised, once 

we have been informed of the total. 

Menu  Change 

There will be a change to the 

published menu this week. 

Thursday will be: 

Red Band– All day breakfast 

Yellow Band– Vegetarian all day 

breakfast. 

White Band—Jacket potato and 

fillings. 

Christmas Play letters 

Letters for the Christmas plays will 

be coming out on Monday. Please 

return these as soon as possible, 

so that we can start to allocate 

tickets. 

If you do not receive one, please 

see class teach-

ers. 

Many  Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carrie Russell has agreed to stand as the Par-

ent Forum  Rep for Pink Class, so it is just Silver 

class without a representative. 

 

If you are interested and would like further 

details, please see a member of the Parent 

forum or Miss Danniells. 

 

 

 

 

I have received a letter this week 

from Paul Waldron, the Project Man-

ager from The Gateway Project, 

thanking everyone for their donations 

of food. 
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FAPS have been busy planning and getting ready for 

our Winter Wonderland event on Friday 27th 4-7pm: 

one of the biggest and most exciting events of the 

FAPS calendar. Thank you for all the donations and of-

fers of help so far it's going to be a great night! 

We would be very grateful for donations of cakes from 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 and chocolates from Key Stage 

2 classes so that we can run our own Cake and Choco-

late tombola stalls.   

If your child would like to help and they are in years 4, 

5 or 6 it would be great to see them get involved - they 

would be supervised by staff and FAPs. Please speak to 

their class teacher if they would like to help. 

 

It was lovely to have our Blue class par-

ents join us for lunch on Tuesday, this 

week. Thank you for all your feedback 

on how lovely the food was and how 

brilliant the children were. 

A big thank you to the office and kitch-

en staff for their organisation for this 

event. 

Next week is National Anti Bullying Week 

and we will be joining lots of other schools 

to 'Make a noise about bullying'. Our Anti 

Bullying Ambassadors will be leading an as-

sembly with Mrs Mugford and we have lots 

of other fun things planned throughout the 

week. Please speak to your children about 

all they get up to and don't hesitate to 

come in to school to speak to Mrs Mugford 

or myself if you ever have any concerns 

about bullying or friendship issues. 
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